
 
July 26, 2023 

Srinivasa Venkat
P&G Associates PLLC 
Plot 152 Flat 101, Sherapunjab Hsg Mahakali Caves Rd Andheri East,
Mumbai, Maharashtra 400093 

Dear Srinivasa Venkat: 

It is my pleasure to notify you that on July 20, 2023, the Colorado Peer Review Committee accepted the
report on the most recent System Review of your firm. The due date for your next review is January 31,
2026. This is the date by which all review documents should be completed and submitted to the
administering entity. Since your due date falls between January and April, you can arrange to have your
review a few months earlier to avoid having a review during tax season.

As you know, the report had a peer review rating of pass. The Committee asked me to convey its
congratulations to the firm.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

  
Barbara Lewis
COCPA Peer Review Committee Chair
peerreview@cocpa.org 
303-800-9190

cc: Colin Buckley

Firm Number:  900256000294 Review Number:  599172
 
 


